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1 John G. Degenkolb | |
HFIRE PROTECTION ENGINEER - CODE CONSULTANT
'Y 1720 Chevy Enoll Dr., Glendale, California 91206

i Telephone: (213) 245-3075 May 21, 1973

Po Mo Dubivs ky

RAssociate Managing Enganeer
Underwriters! Laboratories, Inc.
333 Pfingsten Rocad .
Northbreook, 111, .60062

Re: Proposed Standard ULS39
Dear Pates

Nothing in your letter of April 12 has caused me to ch a Je my
mind concerning UL publication of & Standard for Single and !t1p1e

- Statien Fire Alarm Devices, i.e. the gas powered heat reartz 8 déte

tbcﬁc.s primarily designed for home uss.

‘Hith the publvcatIOn of the Standard, it wiil and aircady is,
making -it mere difficult for Fire Marshals and Code writing commite
tess to hold out for the quick acting detectors essgntiai to life

safety from fire,.

The UL motto '"testing for public safety” is not being adhered
to if UL publishes a standard which opens the door to unsatisfactory

devices,

Ordirary thermostats are NGT widely accepted in the last couple
of years = as & matter of fact, they are being consistentiy written
OUT of codes where 1ife safety is the concern.

d'm sorry I mwésed you &t St. louis. T discusssd this uubject

“wi th Dick Bright, Pat Phiilips and cthers and find that w2 are ail

in agreement that the proposed Standard shouid NOT -be pubiidn de
I compietely agree with- Dick Bright's position as stated in his !etter
Qf March 249 2973e

Sincereiy,

A%é;;y%ﬁgamiﬁdéiféﬁ;/

John Ge DSQeﬂkoib




